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ABSTRACT 

The major issues that affect a firm's revenue is to get the price right. Price plays an 
important role since it is one of the strategic marketing variables that have direct impact 
on sales revenue or financial performance. However, the studies of pricing within the 
marketing discipline were very few particularly in hotel industry. This study was to 
ascertain the implications of hotel room pricing strategies adopted by 5 star-rating hotels 
in Malaysia with regards to their financial performance. Apart from that, this study was 
also aimed to examine the relationship between hotel pricing strategy, financial 
performance and external environment as moderating variable. The pricing strategies 
construct were derived from various articles on pricing in services industry and integrated 
according to four dimensional measures of cost-based, competitive, differential and 
psychological pricing strategy. Meanwhile, financial performance was measured by 
means of average room rate (ARR), occupancy percentage and revenue per available 
rooms (RevPAR). Samples for this study comprised of 72 hotels (5-sta.r) with 100 rooms 
and above throughout Malaysia in which hotel manager was selected as a respondent. The 
statistical analyses used involved Multiple Regression, Hierarchical Regression and 
Moderated Regression analysis. Results indicated that cost-based pricing and differential 
pricing have a negative relationship with hotel financial performance, whereas 
competitive pricing and prestige pricing showed a positive relationship. This supported 
the notion that, for example; when a hotel that used cost-based pricing increased their 
room rates, it will lead to decrease in their financial performance or vice versa. Generally, 
the relationship between pricing strategy and financial performance were supported since 
the overall model showed that it was significant. Overall, the proper selection of pricing 
strategy by the hotel managers may lead the organization to their targeted revenue or 
income. Furthermore, it would also profitable for a hotel organization to implement more 
than one pricing strategy in their marketing strategy. 
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CHAPTER 1 

INTRODUCTION 

The purpose of this chapter is to outline the flow of the research. It begins with the 

development of Malaysia hotel industry and the contribution of this sector towards 

Malaysia economically and socio-economically. Next, the issue of this research were 

highlighted and supported by the problem statement within the same context. To seek on 

the findings, the research objectives, research questions and research hypotheses were 

derived. Then, the significance of the research was explained and the study framework 

was portrayed in later part of this chapter. Lastly, the variables involved in this research 

were describe in brief in order to give a better understanding on what this research is all 

about. 

Malaysia Hotel Industry 

The Malaysian services sector continued to be the key driver of growth in the year 

2006 and is expected to expand at a steady pace. This sector accounts for the largest share 

in Malaysia's Gross Domestic Products (GDP). In the year 2006, 51.8 per cent were 

contributed by the services sector with the growth rate of 7.2 per cent (Malaysia 

International Trade and Industry Report, 2006). As part of the services industry, tourism 

sector also plays an important role in the Malaysia financial system. The sector has 

evolved from one that served domestic and regional tourists in the 1970s to cater for mass 

tourism in the 1980s (Malaysia Economic Report, 2007/2008). This sector continued to 
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